

St. Bridget School

Mission

St. Bridget School provides an excellent Catholic education in an environment where the message of Jesus Christ is taught, lived and shared.



Page 1 Irish Times

Learning Through Christ's Love

5 B's: Be Caring

Be Fair

Be Respectful

Be Responsible

Be Trustworthy

Calendar of Events

Events News & Information

March 11, 2022

March 12

Shamrock Shuffle Online Auction

March 13

Daylight Savings

March 14

Scrip Orders Due

March 15

Last Day for Early bird Registration Rate

March 17

Panino's Hot Lunch

March 18

Report Cards Published

Scrip Orders Delivered

March 20

First Day of Spring

March 21-25

No School, Spring Break. Woot, woot.

March 28

Scrip Orders Due

March 30

First Communion Parent Meeting 6:15 pm

March 31

Culver's Hot Lunch

April I

Spirit Day

Scrip Orders Delivered

April 14

Subway Hot Lunch

April 29

Napoli's Hot Lunch

Shamrock Shuffle Online Auction



The 2022 Shamrock Shuffle Online Auction is open! Check out the SBS Shamrock Shuffle Facebook Page or cut and paste the link below. The auction closes at 5pm on Saturday, March 12th. We have 69 baskets to choose from! Winners can pick up their items from 11-12pm on Sunday, March 13th, at the back of school / cafeteria entrance.

A special thank you to all of sponsors and donors! https://

www.accelevents.com/e/ COPY4SBSShamrockShuffle

Registration 22-23 Information

Early Bird Registration Re-Register by March 15th and save money.

The registration fee is \$75.00 per student (maximum \$225/family). The registration fee increases to \$100.00 per student (maximum \$300/family) after March 15th. All tuition accounts need to be current to reserve spots. Call Mrs. Toldo with any concerns please.

Volunteers Needed Lunchroom volunteering is

open. Wouldn't you just love to see your child in the middle of the day? If each family volunteered just one school day we would be covered with the extra help needed!

Your Children Thirst

Please resume sending a refillable water bottle with your child daily. Our disposable cup budget thanks you!

A note from the Nurses' Office

Just a reminder, if your child isn't feeling well, it is best to keep them home from school. Children are required to be symptom free for 24 hours before returning to school after any illness. Please see the school handbook for our absentee/sickness guidelines.



Don't Forget To Turn Your Clocks Ahead!

This weekend begins
Daylight Saving Time. So
remember to turn your
clocks ahead one hour.

St. Bridget Parish Lenten Events

STATIONS OF THE CROSS

The Stations of the Cross are a traditional Lenten prayer form that helps us walk with Jesus and grow in union with him. Families and children are encouraged to participate. Friday, March 11th 6:30pm-7:15pm Friday, March 18th 6:30pm-7:15pm Friday, March 25th 6:30pm-7:15pm Friday, April 1st 6:30pm-7:15pm*** Friday, April 8th 6:30pm-7:15pm ***On April 1st, Stations will take place in the context of Cor lesu. On this evening, we will begin with Eucharistic Adoration at 6:30pm. We will then pray the Stations of the Cross concluding around 7:15pm. For those who are there for the Stations, you can depart after they are concluded;

LENTEN CONFESSION SCHEDULE Wednesdays: 7:30am-8:00am 6:00pm-6:30pm Saturdays: 8:45am-9:45am 3:30pm-4:15pm Sundays: 9:15am-9:45am

however, you are also wel-

come to stay for praise and

worship and the rest of our

Cor lesu devotion which

will conclude at 8:00pm.

Please see the bulletin for additional events

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE Saturday 4:30pm. Sunday 7:00am, 8:15am 10:00am, 11:30am

Daily Mass Monday-Saturday 7:00am, 8:15am LIVESTREAM Monday-Saturday 8:15am Sunday 10:00am

March 11, 2022

Dear parents,

Today my youngest turned 26. My "children" now range from 26 to 34 and for a moment I feel old. But I'm still the same person inside, as my father used to remind me. :) A day like today makes me more reflective than usual.

I remember well the chaos of having multiple school age children; like many of you now. There is not enough time in the day for school activities and sports and hobbies and work and household happenings. You go and go and go and go and push through and get it done. The pandemic gave everyone a pause button. That was one positive. The past 2 years especially have been stressful on all of us and the children have been very mindful of our ability to function as adults. They model us well. There is a lot to be negative about, but we become what we feed our mind. What are you feeding your mind? What are your children feeding their minds? Matthew Kelly is a well known Catholic author and thought leader. His quotes are inspiring:

"We become the stories we listen to. But perhaps the more important question is, what stories do you listen to? What stories are forming your life?"

"The way we see the world determines the way we live our lives."

"Thought determines action. Do not let your whole life be a reaction to the things that happen around you each day. Let your life be an action."

What are you feeding your soul? There are so many opportunities in our parish to engage in your faith this Lenten season!

"If you don't have time to pray and read the scriptures, you are busier than God ever intended you to be."

And now, a positive, gentle reminder about the parking lot pick up routine; we are blessed with a huge parking lot with plenty of space for all cars to park in one of the two designated areas as outlined in the Parent Handbook. Please no "poll parking" by the poll out in no man's land. This is a G rated parking lot. Also the parking stalls waaaay around by the yellow cones by the gym are for the handicapped. Finally, the fire lane pickup is for parents with preschool students only and those who "won" the front door service at the Shamrock Shuffle, and maybe the Pope if he ever graces us with his presence. Thank you very much.

Keep warm tomorrow. Spring is on the horizon.

See you at Mass.

Mary